
Student Verification Forms – September 18, 2019 
 
Student Verification Forms (yellow forms) will be going home today with your child.  
Please look over both sides of this form and correct anything that is needed.  Please 
sign and date the back, bottom of the page, even if there are no changes made.  This 
will ensure that the form has been reviewed by the parent.  Any unsigned forms will be 
returned home again for a signature. 
 
We appreciate your assistance on returning these forms to your classroom teacher as 
soon as possible to ensure our records are up to date. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Latimer Road Office 


